
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

“For unto you is born this day in the City of David a Saviour, which is Christ the 

Lord” (Luke 2:11).  This is such a common verse to read and hear around Christmas.  It is a 

verse that shares an amazing truth, that our Saviour would become a man, and walk with 

us.  That he would give his life for all of ours, when we are so undeserving.  Let us 

propagate this message of truth and hope through all our lands.  I hope you all had a 

wonderful Christmas with your family and friends. 

This was our first Christmas in our new home, across the country from our family 

and friends that we are used to spending it with.  God has been so good through it all, and 

we are grateful for technology where we can video chat with everyone we would normally 

do Christmas with.  It was not the same, but at least we could see and hear family as we 

shared gifts with each other.  We are thankful for those of you who have sent gifts and 

cards to us over the past months.  It is always an encouragement to our family. 

As we continue with our renovation work on our home, we are now making 

good progress.  We look forward to when it will be complete.  We are trying to complete 

everything soon so we can start dedicating our time and efforts on the new church plant.  

We are excited to hear from at least three additional churches that want to come out to 

help us with the John and Romans Distribution and our Get Acquainted meetings.  

Continue to seek the Lord and see if He would have your church come and help as well.  

God is working and we can’t wait to see what He does at the start of His church. 

 As of now, we are working to make sure we have a good testimony in the 

community and leaving tracts as we go.  My wife has met a lady by the name of Linda, that 

runs a local store, and she goes there often to talk with her.  Pray that Linda would be 

open to the truth and that she would come to the saving knowledge of Christ.  From what 

we have learned, this is probably the best way to reach people in this area (and probably 

anywhere).  Pray for us as we build these relationships and meet more people here in 

Butte. 

As always, we thank every one of you for your faithfulness in prayer and financial 

support that our family needs to do the work that God has called us to.  You are all a 

blessing.  Keep praying and serving the Lord where He has you.  I pray you all have a 

Happy New Year and that you grow in grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ every 

day.  God bless!  

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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